
From: Jonathan Lundberg  

Sent: Tuesday, March 01, 2016 2:22 PM 
To: #CI-StPaul_Ward4 

Subject: Minnesota United Stadium 

 

Councilor Stark, 

 

I am writing to let you know of my support for the proposed soccer stadium that Minnesota 

United is planning to build on Snelling and University. I am currently studying abroad but I lived 

in the Hamline-Midway Neighborhood before this semester and look forward to moving back to 

your ward when I return. 

 

I am a season ticket holder to MN United and look forward to attending games a short walk away 

in the near future. I hope to see your support for this great project for the neighborhood and 

surrounding area.  

 

The area is on the upswing due to the addition of the Green Line and the soon to open BRT. I 

look forward to the new opportunities this project could bring. 

 

Thank you for listening, 

Jon Lundberg 

 


